Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 078008 Sale Date - 6/1/2007

Question Submitted:  5/24/2007 Question Number: 1

The proposal notes the use of and MTD for all mainline surface course paving. Will the MTD be required for the 442, 12.5mm
mix since this material is actually an intermediate course that gets topped w/ 424 or 874?Also, although this is a highway job,
is the MTD necessary for the 424 smooth seal and 874 ultra thin mixes?

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 070223 Sale Date - 5/2/2007

Question Submitted:  4/26/2007 Question Number: 1

Your proposal note 461 specs the use of a Material Transfer Device for all of the surface course mainline paving. 1) Is this
required only for the 442 surface mix? Since the other surface mixes are the 424 Fine Graded and 874 Ultra Thin, where a
Material Transfer Device is not feasible. 2) Is the MTD also required on the bridge decks?Please clarify where you intend to
use the MTD.Also,Proposal note 470 requires determining the profile index and IRI for the project. This also is not a
reasonable test for a 3/4" overlay of 424 Fine Graded Polymer Mix and 874 Ultra Thin Mix. ~ 3) Are these test going to be
required for the project?

This is an interstate resurfacing project and therefore requires PN 470.

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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